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CELEBRATE DORRIGO LIBRARY’S NEW MEETING SPACE AND
MEET WITH AUTHOR HAZEL BUCHANAN

Join us at Dorrigo Library on Saturday 23 July at 10.00am for the official opening of the new meeting room,
with Hazel Buchanan talking about her new book ‘Surviving Anna’.

The new meeting room not only provides a quiet space for library users to read, study or work, it is
accessible after hours allowing it to be used by the community for meetings and workshops. It is fitted with
a small kitchenette, has free wifi and is available for bookings via the Dorrigo Library.

Bellingen Shire Mayor, Cr Mark Troy said, “The Dorrigo community has limited community meeting spaces
and with the library already set up with free wifi, the room is ideal to serve the needs of local community
groups and organisations requiring a space for meetings and workshops.”

Author Hazel Buchanan’s book, Surviving Anna tells the story of Laura Vine as she SURVIVING
embarks on the most important journey of her life. Outwardly, Laura is devoted to
her career and embraces her independent Sydney lifestyle. But a childhood
tragedy has left its mark and Laura has a secret she has never dared to share. Her
grief lies buried deep, unexplored and unresolved.

Please join the Dorrigo Library staff, special guests and Hazel to celebrate the
opening of the room and Hazel’s new book.

Please contact Dorrigo Library for further information and bookings on 6657 2234.
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FOR FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT: Shire Librarian, Sharon Uthmann on ph 6655 1744.
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